

Dear Members and Friends of the English Speaking Union of Argentina:

The Executive Committee of the English Speaking Union of Argentina is pleased to invite you to its Annual Luncheon, which will take place on Wednesday, 27^{th} April, at 12:30 pm at The American Club of Buenos Aires, Viamonte 1133, 10^{th} floor. Attached you will find the invitation and payment instructions.

Our guest of honor and keynote speaker this year will be The Hon. Soledad Acuña, Minister of Education of the Government of the City of Buenos Aires.

We hope that you and others at your organization will join us in our traditional annual luncheon while attending Ms Acuña's enriching talk on the present and future of the teaching of the English language in public schools.

Ricardo E. Barreiro-Deymonnaz

Honorary Secretary

Malcolm J. Rodman

Chair

RSVP by 20th April Patricia Cascia Tel: 4010-5047

E-mail: PC@RMLex.com